July 30, 2014

Dr. Steve Pegram
1663 E. U.S.Hwy 56
Carbondale, KS 66414
CC: David Fernkoff

Jeanette Lewis

Dr. Steve Pegram:

Please accept this as my letter of resignation. It saddens me to leave
SFT but I don't feel comfortable performing a job that needs someone
with a college degree in nursing.

I truly enjoyed the last seven years as the Overbrook office assistant
but I am looking forward to my future endeavors. Whatever they may
bel

Sincerely,

Dana Harrison



